
South Bruce Community & Business Assoc –   Monday August 11  th   Meeting  

The August executive meeting for the SBCBA was held at Harley's Pub & Perk on Monday 
August 11th.  Les Nichols opened the meeting at 7AM and welcomed all in attendance.

Elaine Fischer offered to act as secretary in the absence of Kathy Evans.

The agenda was reviewed and approved by Shirley Kuntz & seconded by Dale Lougheed.  The 
July minutes were approved by Dale and seconded by Elaine Fischer.  The treasurer report was 
given and membership remains the same.

Website updates were briefly discussed.  Les will contact Evans regarding the updates for the 
employment ads and the commercial listings area will be discussed at a later date.

The Local Food Tour and the Strategic Plan were discussed.  The draft plan is now available on 
the Municipal website for everyone to see.

The date and location for the September General Meeting were confirmed.  The meeting will be 
held on Friday September 12 at 7PM at the residence of Adam Ireland's – 4565 Bruce Road 4 
south of Teeswater.  Team Farmall will provide news and entertainment for the members as they 
show us the “behind the scenes” work that goes into their program.  This will be their final 
practice night before the last event of the season – the Plowing Match.  It was decided that a 
BBQ would be held.  Shirley will look after the food & Elaine the beverages from Hoity Toity 
and MacLean's Ale's.  An ad is to be placed in the Mildmay paper as well as the Community 
Calendar.  

The next executive meeting will be held on October 15th at the Municipal building at 7AM.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Dale & seconded by Elaine.

Signatures Of Officers on Approval:

  ______________________________   _____________________________

            President/Vice President Secretary


